
From: SUSAN LICHT
To: Sen.LewFrederick@state.or.us; Rep.BradWitt@state.or.us; Sen.FredGirod@state.or.us; Sen Taylor;

Rep.SalEsquivel@state.or.us; rep.kenhelm@state.or.us; Rep Lewis; Rep Power; JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony on HB 2007
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 9:46:03 AM
Importance: High

Honorable Members of the Ways and Means Committee:
 
I am writing you today to urge you to fix HB 2007 or vote no.  This bill as written, while admirable in
its efforts to deal with a very important issue, has a disastrous effect on Oregon’s historic
properties.  I have worked professionally in many states on historic buildings and have never seen
legislation that is as damaging to our heritage structures as this one is.   Please FIX HB 2007 by
adopting Restore Oregon’s proposed amendments, or  VOTE NO tomorrow.  Thank you for giving
this your serious attention. 
 
Susan Van Vliet Licht
Historic Preservation Architect
1978 NW Shattock Pl.
Corvallis, OR  97330
319.331.2942
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